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NATIONAL COMPETITION COUNCIL, GOVERNMENT’S SUBMISSION ON LIQUOR LICENSING 
LAWS 

1530. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 

This is about my fourth attempt at the same question.  I hope I can get an answer.  I keep being told to ask it 
again the next day.   

(1) Will the Premier table a copy of the Government’s submission to the National Competition Council on 
Western Australia’s liquor licensing laws?   

(2) If not, why not? 

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 

I believe this is the question I answered yesterday.  If I did not provide the answer to the member, my 
recollection of it was that an oral submission was made to the NCC.  However, if I have not provided that answer 
to the member I do apologise, and I will get it today.  

Hon Barry House:  I was not here during question time yesterday.  I will check the Hansard. 
 


